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February 3, 2015

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Governor

State of South Carolina

1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Gwy, N Kbe —

I want to thank you and your staff for working closely with HP to reach an agreement to
resolve all of the outstanding issues related to the child support contract. | know we are
both happy that the focus can now return to finalizing a certified system for the state of
South Carolina.

HP also looks forward to working with your administration throughout your second term
on IT challenges facing your state. If | can be of assistance to you on these, or any other
issues, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

M

Meg Whitman
Chairman, President and Chief Executive Officer



